Fennell, Daniel W.

From: Lee, Jonathan S.

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Fennell, Daniel W.

Cc: Priestas, Robert S.; loia, Debbie; Wentzel, Trisha L.
Subject: RE: 2020 and 2021 Director Approval

Dan, these are approved.

Fiscal staff notice the delivery address as Fairwood. May want to change to be delivered to Fleet Management on
Groves Road for check-in, brass tag, etc.

Jon Lee
Assistant Director
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From: Fennell, Daniel W.

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 2:56 PM

To: Lee, Jonathan S. <JSLee@columbus.gov>

Cc: Priestas, Robert S. <RSPriestas@columbus.gov>; loia, Debbie <DAloia@Columbus.gov>; Wentzel, Trisha L.
<TLWentzel@columbus.gov>

Subject: 2020 and 2021 Director Approval

Jon,
Attached are confirmation sheet estimates for 11 light duty vehicles in addition to specifications for 3 trailers, a golf cart
and a mini track loader for Director approval. These are all of the items we discussed purchasing in our meeting in
August. There are 6 light duty trucks which were originally scheduled for 2020 and 5 light duty vehicles budgeted for
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2021. All specs attached are for items budgeted for 2021. The money for the light duty vehicles will need to be
legislated while all bid items will be informal type. Let me know if there are any questions on these items.

DANIEL W. FENNELL

FLEET COORDINATOR
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